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Join the Keystones!d

The Keystones are a group of over 55+ activists! We have a Vision of an over

55+ ministry at St. Joseph UMC that benefits both the Congregation and the

Community and is sustainable for the life of the Church. All it takes to be a

member is to register for this newsletter.

https://stjoemin.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2250514
https://stjoemin.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2173040
https://www.stjoemin.com/event-details/womens-bible-study-2024-03-28-08-30


 
All Good Methodists Love Cake!

 



 

Upcoming Events!

Find us at stjoemin.com under
Keystone Ministries

Women’s Bible Study - A
Study of Haggai: Thursday
(9:30 am) at St. Joe UMC (F11)
Cheryl Whitehill

Women’s Bible Study -
Ephesians: Thursday (8:30am)
at the St. Joe @ Y (Chapel). Deb
Morse

Keystone Lunch Bunch  - Sun,
Apr 21 at 12:30 (@ The Harlan
Cafe) Ed Weingartner

Pickleball (Fun Days): Every
Tue (1 - 3Pm) in the Church Gym.
Ed Weingartner

GET INFORMED

Contact us to learn more:

Jeff Jones
jwjone@hotmail.com

Bob Scott
cessna759rt@gmail.com

mailto:crwhiteh@comcast.net
mailto:djmorse52@gmail.com
mailto:ejweing@gmail.com
mailto:ejweing@gmail.com
mailto:Jwjone@hotmail.com
mailto:Cessna759rt@gmail.com


Shut-Ins: Regular visits and
contacts. Carol Terwilliger

Church Exercise Walk
(Indoors): Mon, Wed, Thu
(09:30 - 1:30) at St. Joe UMC. Bob
Scott

Family Legacy (Preserve your
history): 6 weeks of fun with
Pastor Steve Burris beginning
Monday, April 1st at 6:30 pm.
Steve Burris

Jonathan Young Recital: PFW
Rhinehart Recital Hall, 27 Apr at 5
pm Cost is $8. Steve Coburn

Men's Breakfast: Coming in
May at St. Joe Bob Scott

Jersey Boys (Civic Dinner
Theatre): 18 May at 7:30PM;
social gathering at St. Joe UMC at
5:15 pm. Bob Scott

Monthly Game Day:  15 May in
the Joy Sunday School Class.
(Cards, Board Games, Challenges).
Val Miller

Keystone 1-Year Anniversary:
Coming in August. Bob Scott

Outdoor Social (Walking and
Ice Cream): Coming in
September. Jeff Jones

Senior Social (Chili Cookoff):
Coming in October. Jeff Jones

Genealogy Know your past) :
Coming in October. Jeff Jones

Who are we?

We are those who are in the
wisdom stage of life (over 55)
and desire to minister both to,
and with God's people.

We offer members the chance to
participate in the hospitality of
the Church, connect the Church
to the Community, and to serve
in position of significance and
leadership where needed.

Information for the Jonathan Young
Recital (27 April at 5pm)

For those of you wondering how to get tickets for Jonathan's concert, one
website you might try is PFW.EDU/ tickets. You could also call the PFW

mailto:caclterw1@aol.com
mailto:cessna759rt@gmail.com
mailto:steve.burris@inumc.org
mailto:cps54321@frontier.com
mailto:cessna759rt@gmail.com
mailto:cessna759rt@gmail.com
mailto:vjmiller1963@comcast.net
mailto:cessna759rt@gmail.com
mailto:jwjone@hotmail.com
mailto:jwjone@hotmail.com
mailto:jwjone@hotmail.com


box office @ 260-481-6555 or stop by the box office in what was Auer
Music Center on the campus.

As you come into the campus off of St. Joe Rd, just follow the road around
and it will take you where you want to go. Look to the right as you pass the
parking garage. There is good parking on the circle at that building where
you can park with time to go in and get tickets. The box office is to the right
as you walk in the door.

Come See the Jersey Boys!

Keystones are going to the Civic Theater

Join the Keystones at the civic theater May 18 th to see the production
of Jersey Boys.

If you remember the music of the 60’s you will enjoy the story of the
four blue collar kids who became one of the greatest success stories
in pop music. This is the story of Frankie Valli and The Four Seasons
and the secret of a 40-year friendship as they work their way from
the streets of New Jersey to the top of the pop charts.

Hear all their hits including “Sherry”, “Big Girls Don’t Cry”, and
“Dawn”.

We have 32 tickets available and BECAUSE we have a group of over
25, the cost of each ticket is $20.00 instead of $34.00 (that’s right
20 dollars).

Tickets will be available after the 11 AM classic service starting April
14th.  You can also register online or call Bob Scott 260-615-2053. 
 
Since no dinner is available, we will have our own version of a
tailgate party prior to the 7:30 performance. The Suzanna Wesley
Kitchen and Joy Class classroom have been reserved from 5:15 to
6:30 PM. Just bring a snack of your choice to share and enjoy an
hour + of fellowship and food. Keystones will provide the punch,
plates, and utensils.  

PLEASE NOTE: This play/musical is rated “R”. There will be some



adult language.

Monthly Game Day at St. Joe
UMC - Starting 15 May (10:30).

Val Miller is planning a monthly game
day on the 2nd Wednesday of each
month. The group can choose which
games to play. The first game session is
on 15 May (10:30 - 12:00) and will focus
on Euchre!

Send a message to Val Miller to let her
know you are interested.

Women's Bible Studies!

Cheryl will be leading a women's Bible study this spring called Take
Courage- A Study of Haggai by Jennifer Rothschild. It is a 7 week
study. The study will begin on April 4 and will meet from 9:30-11:15 am on
Thursdays at St Joe UMC in room F11. To join the group, contact Cheryl
Whitehill or call 403-0236 or 493-6146.
 

Deb will be leading a women's Bible Study this spring called Ephesians:
Wholeness for a Broken World. This 11-week study begins April 11
and meets at the Jackson R Lehman YMCA in the Chapel from 8:30-9:45
am on Thursdays. Paul's letter to the Ephesians communicates the message
of God's grace powerfully and succinctly. To join the group, contact Deb
Morse or call 417-3533.

mailto:vjmiller1963@comcast.net
http://crwhiteh@comcast.net
mailto:djmorse@aol.com


The Family Legacy Class has
Started!!

We are charting our life memories and experiences, a decade at a time.

When we are finished we will have a TIME LINE filled with important
dates, special memories and stories you and your family will cherish and
appreciate!

This is intended to be an enjoyable and enlightening time.
-Pastor Steve Burris

 



All of us belong!
 

Do you have time to help members of our Church fully belong? The
Caring Ministries team assists those of us whom are unable to easily
participate.

Carol Terwilliger assists the Caring Ministry with volunteers that
want to help. Please contact her at caclterw1@aol.com. We hope you
will let her know!

Who likes to Eat?

mailto:caclterw1@aol.com


Come Join Us For Lunch!

All Methodists love to eat! Come join the Keystone's for after-Church lunch
each month as we gather at a local restaurant for lunch. This month (April
21st), we will go to the Harlan Cafe for lunch. Use the reservation below
to register.

Ed Weingartner ejweing@gmail.com

Sign Up for Lunch!

mailto:ejweing@gmail.com
https://stjoemin.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2173040/reservations/new


We'll be back!
(genealogy returns in October)



Follow Us
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